Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 9:09 AM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: [SPAM] 22-0636 AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of the Code of Ordinances

of the City of Lacrosse Prohibiting Conversion Therapy

Importance: Low

From: Claire Trussoni <ctruss277 @gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 12:06 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: [SPAM] 22-0636 AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Lacrosse
Prohibiting Conversion Therapy

Importance: Low

sender and know the content is safe. ***
Hello,

I'am writing to you today to voice my support for Sec. 32-191. LGBTQ youth have always been some of the most
vulnerable members of our community, as while every child deserves to feel safe, loved and accepted by their caregivers
for who they are, the reality is that many simply aren't. Our transgender brothers and sisters are at particular risk of
physical and emotional abuse, especially through forced conversion therapy.

While it may not seem like much, having an official ban enshrined in city ordinances would be an incredible show of
support to the LGBTQ community.

Wishing you all the best,
CJ Trussoni

Concerned citizen of La Crosse
She/Her



